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 Top 50 Tasting Returns 

   

Union Pier’s Wine Sellers, Inc. announces their next event, The Top 50 Tasting will be held Saturday, 

June 17, 2017, from 1:00 until 4:00 P.M., Eastern Time.  Once again, the TOP 50 Tasting will showcase 

great, well-priced wines to fill the summer cellar, entertain guests and whet one’s whistle. Guests will 

have the opportunity to sample wines from all over the globe at this walk-around tasting, to be held at 

Timothy’s Restaurant, 16409 Red Arrow Highway, Union Pier, MI.  

 Wine industry professionals will be on hand to facilitate and answer questions that arise.  All wines 

poured will be offered for order at a significant discount.  Reservations are highly recommended, as 

space is limited. The fee is $25 per person in advance and $35 per person the day of the event, if 

available. Call 888-824-WINE for reservations and information.  
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